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RED ROSE DECEMBER
 
 
Red Rose Cock at Budworth meeting /Christmas Lunch  
December 
 
All the places for the Christmas lunch have now been allocated.
 
 If you do turn up on the day as we can’t guarantee you a place.
We look forward to seeing everyone on the 9
 
2019 Red Rose Calendar
 
This year’s calendar will be available at the Red Rose Christmas lunch at 
bargain price of £5! Or email 
We have a smaller print run this year so get yours early to avoid 
disappointment. They make great Christmas presents!
 
November Review  
 
Once again the Classic Car Show at the NEC proved to be a very popular event.
The stand was looking good and t
trade stands to browse around. This 
time and they did us proud by winning a prize! They are the future of the club and 
should be commended for all the effort they put in to making the stand look so good
 
The November Red Rose meeting could only mean one thing the annual Quiz! 
Thank you to David Rhodes for once again taking on the role of quiz master. The 
questions this year were all related to
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Red Rose Cock at Budworth meeting /Christmas Lunch  

All the places for the Christmas lunch have now been allocated.

day as we can’t guarantee you a place.
We look forward to seeing everyone on the 9th in your Christmas jumpers!

2019 Red Rose Calendar 

calendar will be available at the Red Rose Christmas lunch at 
email trredrose@hotmail.com to place your order

We have a smaller print run this year so get yours early to avoid 
They make great Christmas presents! 

the Classic Car Show at the NEC proved to be a very popular event.
The stand was looking good and there were some nice cars on show and lots of 

ade stands to browse around. This year the TR youth team had a stand for the first 
by winning a prize! They are the future of the club and 

should be commended for all the effort they put in to making the stand look so good

meeting could only mean one thing the annual Quiz! 
Thank you to David Rhodes for once again taking on the role of quiz master. The 

were all related to 1968 which is the year David 
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Red Rose Cock at Budworth meeting /Christmas Lunch  - 9th 

All the places for the Christmas lunch have now been allocated. 

day as we can’t guarantee you a place. 
in your Christmas jumpers! 

calendar will be available at the Red Rose Christmas lunch at the 
to place your order. 

We have a smaller print run this year so get yours early to avoid 

the Classic Car Show at the NEC proved to be a very popular event. 
here were some nice cars on show and lots of 

TR youth team had a stand for the first 
by winning a prize! They are the future of the club and 

should be commended for all the effort they put in to making the stand look so good 

meeting could only mean one thing the annual Quiz! 
Thank you to David Rhodes for once again taking on the role of quiz master. The 

1968 which is the year David was born and as 
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usual they were very difficult with no team getting a perfect score but the many 
brains in the winning team came close! 
 A few faces we haven’t seen for a while made a welcome return and we had our 
usual raffle and updates on forthcoming events. 
 
Red Rose Weekend 2019 
 
Over the last few months we have actively been seeking feedback for this event so it 
is with regret that due to lack of interest and support  The Red Rose Weekend will 
not be taking place next year, however if anyone has any suggestions for an 
alternative event then please email us at trredrose@hotmail.com 
 
INDEPENDANT PANEL REVIEW & TR Register AGM   
 
Since the last bulletin the TR Register has held its AGM and the Independent 
Review Panel has concluded its investigation – A copy of the review panels interim 
report and AGM notes are available to view on the TR Register Web site 

The Year Ahead 
 
Looking ahead to 2019 we have already started filling in our events calendar. We will 
start the year with the AGM so if you would like to be more involved in the running of 
the club why not come along and see if there is a role you would like to take on. 
 
February is our events meeting and we are always looking for suggestions, we 
particularly need ideas for Drive it Day in April and post meeting runs throughout the 
years so get your thinking caps on! 
 
The photo competition will be back in March so if you would like to see one of your 
car photos in the 2020 edition you haven’t got long to snap that perfect picture! 
 
TR Register and Red Rose Website 
 
If you haven’t already done so all members are  recommended to log into the 
members section of the Register Website and sign up to receive email updates. It is 
an excellent way to be kept up to date of all the latest news and events posted direct 
to your computer.  
 
Anyone who isn’t sure how to register click on the link below for Phil Moss’s 
excellent guide on what to do 
 
Phil has also been busy setting up a member’s car section on the web site which 
was something that was requested at this year’s AGM and events meeting. Go to 
the TR Register Red Rose website for details of how to enter you cars details and 
photos or  

E-mail the following to Phil Moss (Red Rose Group Web Editor) 
at pdmoss@me.com: 
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- Member(s) name(s) 
- Car make/model and year of registration 
- Year owned since 
- Good quality photo of owner(s) with car 
- It is not mandatory but if you want to add supporting information that you think will 
be of interest please send this also (for example: other cars owned now/previously, 
countries visited in your car, interesting story about your car etc.)  
- Should you have more than one car, multiple photos and associated details can be 
included 

We will also have a hard copy of member’s cars available at monthly meetings  
 
Red Rose Facebook Group 
 
Thank you to those who have been contributing to the Red Rose Facebook page 
over the past year we have had quite a few new members join the group recently 
and they along with all our Facebook members will be entered into a prize draw at 
the January AGM. If you haven’t joined yet why not do so and you could be a 
winner. As the year draws to a close no doubt many of you will be working on your 
cars and it would be nice to see some photos of what you’re up to on the facebook 
page. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
December 
9 December – Cock at Budworth meeting / Christmas Lunch  
30 December – Huddersfield Auto jumble, Phoenix Fairs 
 
January 2019  
13 January – Antrobus meeting - AGM  
20 January – Huddersfield Auto jumble, Phoenix Fairs 
 
February 2019 
10 February – Red Rose Events Meeting 
10 February - Stoneleigh Park MG, Triumph spares day (TR 
Register) 
17 February – Huddersfield Auto jumble, Phoenix Fairs 
 
 
Red Rose is changing and growing and there are lots of events 
planned each year to suit all of our members so why not take 
advantage of the opportunities the group offers and come along and 
join us at one of our meetings or events. All members are welcome. 


